
November 19, 2019 BAHC Meeting Minutes 
In Attendance: 
Darin Graber, Glen Schimmelpfennig, Keith Mott, Jon Hanson, Jim Thornton, Jim 
Revel & Dil Strasser 
President & AHCA Delegate Darin Graber called the meeting to order at 7:35pm. 
Secretary Jim Revel asked for the July 16 Meeting Minutes to be approved and 
they were accepted and submitted to Jon Hanson to be placed on the web site.  
It was decided to hold quarterly meetings in 2020, as the Jag and BMCU have no 
regular meetings. We hold some tech sessions to be scheduled in 2020 by Darin. 
Treasurer  Jim Thornton reported a balance of $4,620 in the club’s account. 
Membership Chairman Jim Thornton reported 2 new members, David Cassidy & 
Jeff Clayton. Jim Revel said he would communicate with Connor Samuelson to try 
to get him to join. The current members total______? 
Social Director Dil Strasser, suggested various ways that we try to contact Healey 
owners to solicit to join and Keith Mott said he would determine if there were any 
prospects in the BMCU that could be contacted.  Jim Revel agreed to coordinate 
the Holiday Party with Jim Thornton & Ann Henderson, the members and Lizzy at 
the Cottonwood Club with Ann Henderson’s sponsorship being again appreciated. 
Following the meeting Jim Thornton agreed to organize and set the sweetheart 
dinner in February.  
Webmaster Jon Hanson is resigning and Keith Mott is assuming that role by 2020. 
Other discussions & actions: 
The above officers have agreed to serve again for 2020. However Jim Revel said 
he would unless any other member would care to be Secretary as he no longer 
owns a Healey.  Also the post to do the Newsletter remains open unless a 
member would care to step up in 2020. 
Darin adjourned the meeting at 8:35 and the next meeting will be held on 
1/14/20 at the Cottonwood Club before the Holiday Party. 
 


